
From: Adolph Di Mambro 

To: clerks@richmondhll.ca <clerks@richmondhll.ca>; Megan Cobbold <megan.cobbold@richmondhill.ca>; 

OPUpdate <opupdate@richmondhill.ca> 

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 at 07:58:29 a.m. EDT 

Subject: Addison Extension Vision 

 

Good Morning Megan and Richmond Hill Clerks, 

 

I am writing in response to an email received from Megan Cobbold June 15, 2023. 

 

My initial letter sent to the Mayor, Regional Councillors and my Ward Councillor is attached. 

 

I have received some replies which Megan has in her correspondence and can use for any submissions to Council 

 

My main concern is that the Addison Extension which runs through my property continues to be a future vision. 

 

I am not opposed to such an extension if it meets the needs of Richmond Hill future planning to assist with 

transportation in the City. 

 

I do not have the luxury of planning into the next 50 years. I need to plan for the immediate present. 

 

Many people in my area already surmise that the Extension is a reality. I have almost become a joke on my street. 

 

To depend on some mystery developer to buy my property keeps my immediate plans in limbo. 

 

Without definite clarity from the City, to decide that the Addison Extension is a City approved road it leaves 

property owners without an answer. 

 

In summary, I would approve the Addison Street Extension becoming a reality for future planning. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Barbara Di Mambro B.S. (Hons) MSW 
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